State of Florida

Public Serbice Commission

-M-E-M-0O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: October 16, 1998

TO: Richard Melson, Esquire (Q
Wilton Miller, Esquire Eéi

FROM: Leslie J. Paugh, Senior Attorney, Division Of Legal
Grace A. Jaye, Attorney, Division of Legal Service

RE. Docket NO. 980755-EU - Joint petition for approval ¥f new
territorial agreement between Florida Power & Light Company

and Jacksonville Electric Authority.

ervices

Via Facsimile

Please note that an informal meeting between Commission Staff
and Florida Power & Light Company has been scheduled at the
following time and place:

9:30 a.m., Thursday, October 22, 1998
Gerald L. Gunter Building, Room 225B
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the RIM analysis
submitted by Florida Power & Light Company. Parties are welcome to
be present and observe, but attendance is not required. Please
note that the meeting will not be an open forum for discussion or
questioning of the utility. If anyone has any questions about the
meeting, please call Todd Bohrmann at (850) 413-6445.
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